
Make your voice heard To The Editor: The North Carolina General Assembly’s
Redistricting Committees are in process of drawing the state Senate and House
districts, following the 2020 Census.

Although there has been a general outcry, via limited public hearings and a comment
portal that is not shared to the public, the legislators are not considering the
requirements of what remains of the Voting Rights Act or certain requirements of court
cases over the last decade. The NCGA has spent our money defending lawsuits
since the 2011 Redistricting process, and they lost every time because they violated
federal or state law. Now they are setting the taxpayers up, yet again, by forcing
through maps that they either do, or should know, will result in more costly litigation.
You can let your opinion heard by the joint NCGA Redistricting Committees at
https://www.ncleg.gov/requestforcomments/38.It’s our pocketbook, after all.

Carol Weaver, Hendersonville


